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Careers Information 
Current vacancies - we have been notified of the following vacancies for students seeking Apprenticeships and Employment 

 British Library  
Customer Service level 2 apprenticeships at £9 per hour - based in Boston Spa 

 Stickyeyes 
Business Admin and IT - based in Leeds 

 CSM Distribution 
Technical Sales Apprenticeship - based in Harrogate 

For more details, please contact Mrs Bennett in the Careers Department on d.bennett@staidans.co.uk 
 
Exam Information 
Publication of Exam Results –Year 13 
If you do not want your name to appear in the local press with the school exam results you must advise  
Mrs Humphrey of this. Please e-mail w.humphrey@staidans.co.uk before the end of term. 
 
Exam Results Year 12 and Year 13 
If you are unable to collect your results in person on Thursday 15 August (Level 3 Results) or Thursday 22 August (GCSE Results) 
and you wish to nominate someone else to collect them on your behalf, you should e-mail  
Mrs Humphrey your authority for us to release your results and to whom. Alternatively, you can leave a large stamped 
addressed envelope with the correct postage on, in the Sixth Form Office, before 15 July. Unfortunately, we are unable to e-mail 
results to students.  
 
Post-Results Information (Forms/Fees and Deadlines) 
These are available on the school website, for any students who sat exams in June, to use once results are published on  
15 August. 
 
General Information 
One Year Courses starting in September for Year 12 moving into Year 13 
If you are undertaking a one-year course in Year 13, please ensure that you complete the transition work for your chosen subject 
over the summer. This can be found on both school websites: 
https://www.staidans.co.uk/sixth-form/year-11-into-sixth-form-transition-work/ 
https://sjfchs.org.uk/sixth-form/year-11-sixth-form-transition-work/  
You should complete this work by 5 September 2019. 
 
Gold DofE Expedition 
Kit pick up for the Gold DofE final expedition is after school on Wednesday 10 July in Bi6. If you are unable to come along please 
ensure that you arrange for someone else to pick up your kit or arrange another time to collect.  
 
Deli Bar 
The Deli Bar will be closed from Thursday 11 July. 
 
End of Term 
The Sixth Form timetable ends at 3.35pm on Friday 12 July. We wish all students a happy, relaxing and safe summer holiday and 
look forward to seeing you in September. 
 
Thank you 
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